Community Council Minutes
November 8, 2012

Attending:

Gary Gibb

Annalise Eccles

Emily Larson
Maureen deWet
Aaron Raymond
Charlotte Hutchinson
Kim Conant

Brooke Richards

The Bylaws of Legacy Community Council were presented. Changes were made on a few items to
comply with current law. Mr. Gibb motioned the changes and Kim Conant seconded it. All were in favor
of changes to be made.

Trustlands report is due November 15. Mr. Gibb will have that ready then.
The Utah Comprehensive Accountability System (UCASS) will be released on November 20.

Collaborative Incentive was discussed. Grade level teams work together to create a professional
learning community. ASD created a rubric for this and then the State did also. With the economic
changes, the funding was lost. ASD wanted to keep doing it and will fund it. Teachers have the option
to participate but most have participated. Mr. Gibb gave a parent rubric to help the council be familiar
with it to be able to score it.

The Council members are invited to come to Monday Collaboration to participate in the collaborative
incentive and complete a parent rubric. Emily will make a schedule for members to attend.

Booster Club was discussed. Legacy started Booster Club in kindergarten and was funded through
Trustlands. ASD funded Double Dose-which we call Booster Club-last year. This year it is funded
through Trustlands and ASD. Reasons that parents decline were discussed. Maybe better
communication about what it is for and how long it goes would help. Students with the most need and
would most benefit from Booster Club are chosen.

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, January 10, 2013 at 10 a.m.



